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Greg Dwight

From: spo
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 9:43 AM
To: spo
Subject: SPO ALERT - (RSVP CORRECTION) Focus Group for re-bid of contract set AD020193 

Cabling Communication Systems

SPO ALERT 
 
Date:   December 2, 2011 
 
To:       State Agencies  
 
From:  State Procurement Office 
 
Re:       Focus Group Meeting for re-bid of contract set AD020193 Cabling Communication Systems   
 
The State Procurement Office will be holding a focus group concerning the re-solicitation of the Cabling Contract 
(AD020193). Please be prepared to discuss any revisions or changes that may benefit the future contract. 
 

• Date:                Wednesday, December 14, 2011 
 
• Time:                1:00 – 3:00 P.M. 

 
• Location:           ADOA – 100 N. 15TH. Ave. Ste. 203, Phoenix AZ 85007 

 
 
Please R.S.V.P. with the Procurement Officer, Stacy Ingalls, by December 12, 2011 if you plan on attending. 
 
Stacy Ingalls 
Senior Procurement Officer 
State Procurement Office 
stacy.ingalls@azdoa.gov 
 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
SPO ALERTS are available 
online at http://spo.az.gov 
 


